
If you have any comments or questions about the contents of this newsletter then do not hesitate to pop in 

or call us on 01362 692727.  Thank you for your continued help and support. 
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Dates for your diary  

                    Friday 10th May  

Class photos 

Wednesday 15th May 

Mini Monsters visiting Nursery 

Friday 17th May 

Family Picnic and sponsored walk 

Wednesday 22nd May  

Reception and year 1 Puppet show 

Friday 24th May 

Reception Cinderella Ball 

School Disco 

4-5pm EYFS 

5.15-6.15 KS1 

End of half term  

Monday 3rd June 

Back to school 

Wednesday 19th June 

Year 1 School  Trip 

More info to follow 

Friday 5th July 

Summer Fair 

Friday 19th July 

End of term 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 
 

 

Current Weekly Attendance 

Pearl Class-96.46% 

Ruby Class- 90.48% 

Diamond- 85.65%  

Sapphire-91.56% 

Emerald Class- 88.03% 

Topaz Class-93.99% 

 

Maths Whizz 

Well done to Topaz class for winning this week with the 

most progressions. 

Year 1&2 expected to complete 20 minutes a week. 

We are running a new competition for the summer 

term 

 

The Headteacher’s award this week has 

been awarded to: 

Reception: Nevada and James 

Year 1: Hashim and Maddison 

Year 2: Oneicya and Margot 

 Staff: Mrs Fenn 

Well done! 

 

Please remember to look on our school 

website for updates. Under the children’s 

zone tab there are some links which can 

be followed to find appropriate learning 

resources and games for your child. 

Our Eco-Warriors have been busy 

planting bulbs in our new planters. 

Krispy Kreme doughnuts  

Please order before Monday 17th 

June 

Don’t forget this Monday is bank holiday 

and school will be closed. Enjoy the 3-day 

weekend. 

School re-opens on Tuesday 7th May 

 

 

 
 

 


